NATIONAL ASSEMBLY
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QUESTION NO. 3343

DATE OF PUBLICATION IN INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: 27 OCTOBER 2017   
(INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO. 39)
Ms N P Sonti (EFF) to ask the Minister of Health:
With reference to his reply to question 861 on 11 April 2016, (a) what is the status of the Senekal Clinic in the O R Tambo section in eastern Free State, (b) what amount was paid to the contractor who did not comply with the terms and conditions of the contract and (c) what are the relevant details of the specified contractor?
NW3733E 
REPLY:

(a)	Senekal Clinic in OR Tambo Section was opened in July 2016 after it was renovated;

(b)	The contractor was only paid for the work done which is R4,800,000.00 (four million and eight hundred thousand rand). The contractor complied with the specifications up to the point where they were unable to continue with the project;

(c)	The name of the contractor appointed was Steward Scott Mafuri Joint Venture (Pty) Ltd.


END.
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